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MEMORANDUM 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

  Brenda Salter, Technical Consultant 

Date: June 10, 2017 

Re: Rocky Mountain Power Reporting for the Low Income Lifeline Program for 2016 

 Docket No. 16-035-18 

 
I S S U E  
On June 30, 2017, the Division of Public Utilities (Division) filed its response to the 

Commission Action Request regarding Rocky Mountain Power’s (RMP) report of the Low 

Income Lifeline Program for 2016. Page 8 inadvertently noted the interest rate of 5.20 percent 

for the 2016 period. The correct interest rate for the 2016 period was 4.45 percent as reported in 

the 1st Quarter 2017 Low Income Lifeline Report. Accordingly, attached hereto is a Replacement 

Page 8 with the correct interest rate for 2016. No other changes have been made to the Report. 

 
CC Bob Lively, Rocky Mountain Power 

Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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